
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 20, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.D. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Randolph Elementary School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donations totaling $9,750 from the Randolph Elementary PTA to Randolph 
Elementary School.  

 

 
RATIONALE: 
 
The gifts totaling $9,750 are being used for school assemblies; classroom gifts and 
teacher support; a laminating machine; walkie-talkie radios to enhance security; books 
for Literacy Library; the Ticket to Read computer-based literacy resource; first day 
folders; and a movie license.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
 
 

 


